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Informational Meeting – Third Ave. Project 

Wednesday, June 15, 2016 
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Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

The Village of Colfax invites you to a Public Informational Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, June 15, 2016 

regarding the 3rd Avenue reconstruction project from Park Street to Dunn Street.  The meeting will be held at 

the Colfax Rescue Squad meeting room, 614C E. Railroad Ave.  Registration will begin at 6:00 p.m. with a short 

presentation at 6:30 p.m. and question and answer session to follow.   

 

The 3rd Avenue reconstruction project involves replacement of water main, sanitary sewer, storm sewer, 

concrete curb and gutter with a new asphaltic street.  The preliminary expected start date of the project is 

mid-July.  The purpose of the meeting is to go over the plans and how they will fit into the adjoining property, 

as well as discuss the construction sequence and the expected impacts to you.   

 

We welcome your attendance and time as we move forward with this project.  If you are unable to attend, but 

would still wish to comment, you may contact: 

 

Ayres Associates 

Lisa Fleming, Project Manager 

3433 Oakwood Hills Parkway 

Eau Claire, WI 54701 

 

715-831-7677 direct line 

Flemingl@ayresassociates.com 

 

On behalf of the Village Board, thank you for your time and we look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, 

June 15, 2016.  

 

 
Any person who has a qualifying disability as defined by the American With Disabilities Act that requires the meeting or materials at the meeting to be in 
an accessible location or format must contact: Lynn Niggemann Administrator-Clerk-Treasurer’s Office, 613 Main Street, Colfax, (715) 962-3311 by 2:00 
p.m. the day prior to the meeting so that and necessary arrangements can be made to accommodate each request. 

 
*****It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of the governmental bodies of the municipality may be 
in attendance at the above-stated meeting to gather information- no action will be taken by any governmental body at the 
above-stated meeting other than the governmental body specifically referred to above in this notice.***** 

 

 

 


